
 

Timely Warning 15-11                                                                                          12-10-2015    

On-Campus Robbery of Person 

This warning is provided to inform and to educate the campus community of reported crimes that have happened 

on our near our campus.  

Due to the nature of this type of crime, I wanted to make our community aware that late today we were advised of 

a crime that happened in the early morning hours (2:20am) of Thursday, December 10, 2015.  A female UTHSCSA 

student was getting into her car parked in LOT 8 and was pushed from behind by an unknown male suspect. The 

suspect demanded money, however, he did not show or mention a weapon.  The suspect fled that area on foot with 

a small sum of cash.  

The only suspect description is a male approximately 5’-8” tall with a medium build.   

          



Personal Safety Tips: 

You are encouraged to contact the Health Science Center Police Department and request an escort (Safety Walk) 

to your vehicle 24 hours a day at 210-567-2800 Option #3.  

Always lock your vehicle after entering or exiting your vehicle.  

If practical immediately write down or memorize the description of the suspect and any other important 

information, such as; Hair color and style of hair, color of complexion, height, weight, and clothing description.   

Never hesitate to contact the police department immediately by dialing 911, 210-567-2800,  or 210-567-8911.  

If you see something suspicious, remember that we are always available to our campus community 24 hours a day.  

Michael Parks 
 
Chief of Police 


